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Comments: The Forest Service proposes to renew 62 special use outfitter permits that will be in place for at least

a decade, without disclosing the impacts from these commercial operations. The agency's scoping letter lacks

important information, such as annual inspections and public complaints, and on top of that, the agency proposes

to approve the renewals with a Categorical Exclusion (CE), rather than go through a more rigorous environmental

review.

Because of this our beautiful lands and animals are impacted by the lack of environmental protection for them.

These agencies use to operate on the sole purpose of protecting the land and animals but now it's money, so ask

yourself how much are they receiving for these outfitter permits? 


